
 

C 76 (2019-20)                                                                                                                  Date: 19/11/2019 

To, 

Pre-primary and Primary School Parents (Nursery-Grade 7) 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings! 

 

Thank you for attending the PTM and interacting with the teachers to exchange and share feedback and 

strategies for upcoming quarter. 

As we move ahead to quarter 3 we are glad to announce “We Are the World”, culmination of clap talks, 

conducted by Clap Global.  

Clap Global is a platform that enables a unique exchange of cultures by helping international travellers visit 

classrooms and engage in meaningful and often surprising conversations with students. 

Children get to learn about different cultures through real stories and real people, and gradually develop an 

understanding of the world that is deeper than popular stereotypes. And travellers get to witness a slice of real 

life in a foreign land while making an actual difference to the lives of the people they meet. 

Clap talks have been a very important part of learning at Sarvankash as we truly believe and practice holistic 

learning and teaching.  

SVMites will be presenting different countries of the world. SVM learners and the teachers will be curating 

and leading this event. 

We plan to host this event on Saturday,30th November in the school premises during school hours. 

The children will present their work to the parents and dignitaries. 

We look forward for parent’s voluntary assistance in this event as we believe that parents are vital partners in 

education as they influence the learning process along with their children's attitudes about learning, and 

support learning at home. They are a vital link between home and school. And when they become involved in 

the life of the school, they make our schools better places to learn, grow and thrive. 

Please fill in the below form and send it to the school the next day after you receive it. 

Thank you 

Team SVM 

 

Learners name: ____________________________________________Grade: ______________ EKAM  

Parents Name: _____________________________________________ Mother/Father 

I/We will be interested to participate/extend my assistance in We Are the World event prep in the following 

departments: 

Costume and Make up   

Food Court 

Assistance in Research Work 

Class Décor 

Not interested in participation                                                   Parents Signature 


